23.7.2019

Mr Pere Lépez Agras
Chairman, Foreign Affairs Committee
Consell General d’Andorra

COSAC Conference 1 - 3 December 2019, Helsinki

Dear Mr Lopez Agras,
Dear Colleague,

I refer to your letter of 15 July, which has been discussed in COSAC’s presiden-
tial troika and yesterday at COSAC’s meeting of chairpersons.

The chairpersons unanimously agreed that an Andorran delegation would be
most welcome to attend the next meeting of COSAC, to be held in Helsinki on 1
— 3 December.

The chairpersons noted, however, that COSAC’s rules of procedure limit the size
of observer delegations to two Members of Parliament and one official. In view
of the large number of Member State and observer delegations, COSAC has long
had to be inflexible concerning delegation sizes. | hope for your understanding.

I am pleased to confirm that a delegation of the Andorran Parliament will be
most welcome to the Helsinki COSAC. You will receive further information on
agendas, registration and accommodation at the same time as the Member State
and other observer delegations. In the meantime, information on the Helsinki
COSAC will be made available on the Finnish presidency web site www.par-
leu2019.fi as it is finalised.

Yours sincerely,

S A

Satu Hassi
Chair
Grand Committee

EDUSKUNTA = RIKSDAGEN = PARLIAMENT OF FINLAND = LE PARLEMENT DE FINLANDE
FI1-00102 EDUSKUNTA = +358 9 4321 « WWW.PARLEU2019.FI « PARLEU2019FI@PARLIAMENT.Fle

FIRSTNAME.LASTNAME@EDUSKUNTA.FI


http://www.parleu2019.fi/
http://www.parleu2019.fi/

	COSAC Conference 1 – 3 December 2019, Helsinki
	COSAC Conference 1 – 3 December 2019, Helsinki


